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Wibsey Primary School

North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL

Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

19th March 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

This half term the way we read with your child has changed slightly.  We still need your child to bring their book bag in every day as the days your child has their book changed varies from week to week depending on our planning.  We have a very busy day in Reception and unfortunately changing individual books when book bags have been left at home the day before is generally not possible.
Your child will still bring home a reading book at their level, for them to develop their decoding skills.  In addition to their levelled reading book, they will also have another book that is changed weekly.  This book is for you to share at home, perhaps as a bedtime story. Listening to you read is just as important as reading themselves. This will be a book that the children choose so if your child comes home with the same book please ask them why they have chosen it – explaining choices is a key skill.  Please take the time to discuss characters and events, make predictions about what could happen and ask questions to check or further their understanding.
If you want any more information on reading, please speak to your child’s teacher or take a leaflet in the entrance to the building.  There are also ideas at the front of your child’s Reading Journal.  Whenever you read at home, please make a note in your child’s reading journal – your contributions are just as important as ours. 

Mrs Davies, Miss Meadowcroft, Mrs Wallace
Reception Class Teachers
